
We are delighted to mark 
the start of a new half 
term by sharing the latest 
developments across the 
Learning Futures initiative.

Issue 5 of our newsletter 
focuses on the fantastic 
teamwork which has allowed 
11 schools to complete their 
Phase 2 deployment, ahead 
of two more schools receiving 
their devices imminently as our 
journey continues.

Ensuring students and staff 
are continually supported on 
this journey remains a constant 
priority, so it is with great 
pleasure that we are thrilled 
to introduce our five 
newly-appointed Learning 
Futures Hub Leads who will 
support the implementation 
of Learning Futures across our 
family of schools

Thank you all for your 
continued commitment to 
Learning Futures.

Welcome
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There has been an 
overwhelmingly positive feel 
among students and staff 
across the 11 schools which 
have completed their Phase 2 
deployment.

Excited and enthusiastic 
children unboxed their new 
iPads in school before later 
sharing their experiences with 
parents at home.

Anna Seward, Brookvale, 
Curdworth, Greysbrooke, Hill 
West, St Chad’s, St Michael’s, 
Scotch Orchard and Two Gates 
primaries have received their 
new devices, along with John 
Willmott and Stockland Green 
secondaries. Osborne primary 
will receive their iPads in early 
November and West Coventry 
Academy take ownership of 
their devices in January.

Educators at each school will 
continue to receive professional 
development to effectively 
enhance teaching and learning 
through technology, focused 
around the Trust’s evidenced-
informed principles ‘The Top 5 
for the digital classroom’.

T  0121 323 2221        E  info@atlp.org.uk        W  www.atlp.org.uk

Phase 2 deployment hailed 
a resounding success

ATLP Digital Transformation 
Lead Richard Anderton said: 
“Phase 2 of the Learning Futures 
initiative has been an incredible 
journey and the resounding 
enthusiasm we’ve witnessed 
from children, parents and 
our dedicated staff is truly 
heartening.

“These 1-2-1 devices are not just 
tools; they are the gateways 
to a brighter, more innovative 
future in education. The positive 
reception reaffirms our belief 
that technology is a catalyst 
for empowering the next 
generation of learners and 
shaping their limitless potential.”

Richard Gill CBE, CEO of the 
ATLP, said: “We are committed 
to putting children at the heart 
of all we do. We also believe 
in the importance of equity 
in education and, by giving 
children access to new and 
transformative ways of learning, 
we can engage them further, 
prepare them for the future and 
provide them with even more 
opportunities to excel.”



Learning Futures
Hub Leads

We are delighted to introduce our newly-appointed 
Learning Futures Hub Leads who will support schools 
with the continued implementation of the initiative to 
ensure teaching and learning is enhanced by EdTech.
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Ross Newton

Primary Hub Lead

Assistant 
Headteacher 

at Mere Green 
Primary School

Leanne Laband
Secondary Hub 

Lead

Head of Computing

Chloe Simpson
Primary Hub Lead

Senior leader at 
William MacGregor 

Primary School

Harry Doyle

Primary Hub Lead

St Chad’s CE 
Primary School

Steve Peace
Secondary Hub 

Lead

Senior Assistant 
Headteacher at 
Nether Stowe 
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Top 5 for the digital classroom
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